
 

 

HAC NOVICE NEWS – JANUARY 2017 
 
 

Happy New Year 2017 ~ Lets make it amazing! 
January is a time to look back on the past 
year’s accomplishments. And as you 
reflect, We hope you are as proud as we 
are of our HAC novice swimmers, coaches 

and program!  Of course there is room for improvement  
-> January also brings a time for resolutions and setting 
goals for the coming year.  So whether it’s challenging 
yourself at your first meet or having better attendance ~ 
what are you going to strive for in 2017?  
Happy swimming, 
Melanie ~ novice coach/coordinator 

 

SWIMMERS OF THE MONTH 

~ DECEMBER ~ BEST DIVES~ 

Congratulations to 

Isla P.,  Layth A.,  Norah L.  &  Sofia S. 

 
 
 

“SMART” goals are: 
Specific 
Motivational 
Assessable 
Realistic 
Time-based 

 

 
  
UPCOMING EVENTS – MARK YOUR CALENDARS: 

(dates marked with a * are still tentative) 

 Dec 23 to Jan 6 – Holiday Break – no practices 
 Jan 7 – Novice skills clinic at Jimmy Thompson 

10am-noon 
 Jan 22  – Swim meet – HAC at Brant 8:00am warm-

up RSVP by Jan 13 
 Feb 20  – Family Day – no practices 
 Mar 4 – Swim meet: OAK at HAC (Westmount 

Recreation Center) 4:30pm warm-up 
 Mar 11* to 19*  – March Break – no practices 
 Mar 25* - Club event – more details to come 
 Apr 8  – Swim meet – HAC at OAK 3:30pm start  
 Apr 14,16,17 – Easter holidays – no practices 
 May 22 – Victoria Day – no practices 
 May 27 – HOB Finale Swim meet in Oakville – more 

details to come 
 Jun 10* - Club event – more details to come 
 Jun * - Novice season end party/last day 

 

WELCOME ABOARD 
We would like to welcome two new coaches 
who will be joining our novice coaching team.  
Coach Shelley and Coach Hannah will be 
coaching our new Blue novice group.  Both 
girls are past HAC swimmers and are excited 
to be helping with our novice swimmers.  
Please welcome them as well as any new 
swimmers joining us. 

 
LET õS MAKE IT GREAT!!! 

 

A New Year’s resolution for swim parents: 
Let’s resolve to try and get the swimmers to the 
pool on time, so they can be ready on deck for the 
start of practice.  Everyone benefits – you and your 
child get the most out of the program, the coaches 
can run the practices better, and learning the value 
of punctuality will be helpful throughout their lives.  
 

   



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Find schedules, meet entries and more highlights on the HAC website at: 
www.hamiltonaquaticclub.ca/ 

Any questions -> Contact Melanie at melanie.g.price@gmail.com 

  

HAC hopes you all had a joyous holiday season!! 

 
 

All the best in 2017 

in & out of the pool! 

http://www.hamiltonaquaticclub.ca/
mailto:melanie.g.price@gmail.com

